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From: Sherwin Turk

To: Janice Moore; Lawrence Chandler
Date: 8/7/03 10:42AM

Subject: PFS meeting

The meeting with PFS ended at 10:30 this morning. 22 persons were in attendance, including one
representative for the State of Utah (Joe Egan). The meeting went smoothly, with the Stalf raising a
number of issues that will be fleshed out (and modified) in the RAls to be issued on Friday, 8/15.

With respect to safeguards information, Mr. Egan confirmed his understanding that the information he
obtains may only be used in this proceeding, and that he may not share the information with the State of
Nevada or other persons who do not have a need to know and use it in this proceeding. He indicated that
one other person in his firm (Marty Malsch) will be involved in the PFS proceeding. Privately, he told me
that he expects to be involved in the PFS hearing on aircraft crash consequences and to enter an
appearance in the proceeding.

CC: Bernard Stapleton; Catherine Marco; Mark Delligatti



